MCKENZIE RIVER TRUST

N/

May 20, 2013

Joe Harwood

EWEB

PO Box 10148

Eugene, OR 97440-2148

Dear jJoe and Lance,

The Board and staff of the McKenzie River Trust thank you for being a Presenting Sponsor ($3,000) for

our 2013 Living River Celebration — 10 Years on Green Island.

It has been such a pleasure working with you and the rest of the EWEB family over the past few years
as we work together to protect and restore the inspiring and vital natural lands and waters that

surround the community we share. | personally want to thank you for your support.

We look forward to partnering and to celebrating with you on Saturday, June 29" on Green Island.
We also look forward to many, many more opportunities to partner in the years, decades and

centuries to come.

« Sincerely,

%‘JW jr/ﬁs/\

Brandi Ferguson
Development Manager

Protecting Special Lands
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